














[Campaign update] Ombla 

hydropower plant nature impact 

assessment rejected 

The Croatian Ministry of 

Environment and Nature Protection 

has refused Hrvatska 

Elektroprovreda (HEP)’s nature 

impact assessment for the Ombla 

hydropower project near 

Dubrovnik. 

Pippa Gallop, Research 

coordinator  |  10 August 2015 
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